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I am fully in support of setting zero emission standards for new vehicles by 2035. Real changes
must be made in the face of devastating climate change. Probably needs to happen sooner, but this is
at least a step in the right direction. We have forest fires choking us out in mid October, MID
OCTOBER! Time to act has almost passed us.


